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Klöckner Pentaplast, Starlinger and P&G 
join Petcore Europe

Petcore Europe, the Brussels based association representing 
the PET industry in Europe, has three new member 
companies. Klöckner Pentaplast, Starlinger and Procter & 
Gamble have joined the association. “We are pleased to 
welcome these three new members,” outlines Patrick Peuch, 
Executive Director of Petcore Europe. “Our association aims 
to align the whole PET value chain to work together and to 
speak with one voice. Gaining additional support from three 
global leaders like Klöckner Pentaplast, Starlinger and P&G in 
their respective market sectors is therefore a real asset for 
Petcore Europe”.

______________
To view the press release, please visit http://goo.gl/xydrh5.

New Petcore Europe President elected

Petcore Europe, the Brussels based association representing 
the PET value chain in Europe, elected its new President 
Mark Kenrick from Lotte Chemical UK Ltd. Mark takes over 
from Roberto Bertaggia (Gruppo M&G), who chaired Petcore 
Europe since it was established two years ago, and the former 
Petcore for several years. 

“I am delighted about my new role and determined that 
Petcore Europe continues to grow and to definitely be the 
voice of the European PET industry 
in Europe, especially in Brussels,” 
outlined the new President. Mark is 
the CEO of Lotte Chemical UK Ltd, the 
UK manufacturer of PET. A mechanical 
engineer by background, he has 
experience in technical, operational, and 
general management roles mainly in the 
Polyester Industry in Europe, USA and 
Brazil. 

Another Board member stepped down, Stephen Short 
(Indorama). He is replaced by Carlos Molina from CEPSA. 
______________
To view the press release, please visit http://goo.gl/GLTN2e.

Petcore Europe Events in 2015

The first event that Petcore Europe organises this year is a Workshop on the 
Recycling of Rigid PET Thermoforms taking place on 11 
March in Brussels. Its purpose is to find a way on how the 
industry can work together and find solutions for making 
PET thermoforms the best recyclable thermoformed 
packaging in its category. The event is on invitation only and 
free of charge. 

Petcore Europe has invited what we believe are the most 
important companies and organisations in this field and we 

like to thank those who have already registered.

As every year, we will furthermore organise 
our Petcore Europe Conference (former PET 
Network Day). This annual event will take place 
in Brussels on 24 November 2015, one day 
before the big Plastics Recycling Show at Tour & 

Taxis in Brussels (25 - 26 November). Further details regarding the agenda and 
the organisation will be communicated in due course.

About Petcore Europe 
Petcore Europe is the European association based in Brussels 
representing the whole PET value chain in Europe. 

For more information or any questions about Petcore Europe, 
visit our website: www.petcore-europe.org
or contact Eva Schneider: eva.schneider@petcore-europe.org
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